
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

Christmas	Eve	in	June	
	
This	event	will	take	place	this	Saturday	(June24)	starting	
with	crafts	at	noon	then	a	turkey	dinner	at	5:30	pm	at	the	
Long	House	.		Dinner	is	$10/adult,	$5/kids	&	is		first	come	
first	served!			Our	first	dinner	attempt	so	please	be	patient	
with	us…			Best	Christmas	decorated	site	wins	a	prize!		

HELP	WANTED!	
	

We	are	hoping	to	have	the	store	open	Friday	
evenings,	Saturdays	and	Sundays.		We	are	looking	
for	youth	employees	who	are	14+	&	have	their	food	
safe.		Please	email	spiderlakesecretary@gmail.com	

Q	&	A	Session	
with	your	new	board	of	Directors	

	
Please	join	us	Saturday	July	1st	at	the	Longhouse	for	a	
Q&A	session	with	your	new	Board	of	Directors.		
Strictly	an	information	session	and	an	exchange	of	
ideas!	

	


